
First, we’d like to thank you for the many years that we have been serving our community together. ECC will be celebrating our 43 year
anniversary this month and would like to offer the following to our cherished school district staff, teachers and administrators. In honor of
our valued public school educators, ECC will now offer the follow: 

E U G E N E  C R E A T I V E  C A R E
www.creativecareeugene.org 

Sincerely,
Eugene Creative Care

Dear  School District Staff and Administrators,

creativecare.eugene@gmail.com
541-683-7291 

50% discount QUALITY ,  LOCAL ,  STATE  L ICENSED CHILD CARE

 per child

FOR CHILDREN AGES K-5 

  ALL DISTRICT STAFF & ADMINISTRATORS 

DISCOUNTED SPACES ARE LIMITED 

    Discounted spaces are limited. First come, first serve. All Lane County public school district staff, teachers and administrators
are eligible. Care must be received in an ECC K-5 child care location. Employment verification form required.
    Our programs are also lifting caps on DHS enrollment and hope to offer additional discounts to families in need as funding
allows.  Keep an eye out for our early education child care opportunities. 
    ECC would like to thank you for your on-going service to our local community.  


